RE: Site Plan Review - Master Millwork, Inc

Guy Campinha

Thu 7/23/2020 7.54 AM

To:Sonia Raposo <sraposo@wareham.ma.us>; John Walcek <john_walcek@warehampolice.com>; David Evans
<devans@wareham.ma.us>; Fire Prevention <fireprevention@warehamfiredistrict.org>; David Menard <dmenard@wareham.ma.us>;
Rabert Ethier <rethier@wareham.ma.us>; Cassandra Slaney <CSlaney@wareham.ma.us>; David Pichette
<dpichette@wareham.ma.us>; crsr63@verizon.net <crsr63@verizon.net>;

No sewer in that area.

———————— Original message --------

From: Sonia Raposo <sraposo@wareham.ma.us>

Date: 7/22/20 16:41 (GMT-05:00)

To: John Walcek <john_walcek@warehampolice.com>, David Evans <devans@wareham.ma.us>, Fire Prevention
<fireprevention@warehamfiredistrict.org>, David Menard <dmenard@wareham.ma.us>, Robert Ethier
<rethier@wareham.ma.us>, Cassandra Slaney <CSlaney@wareham.ma.us>, Guy Campinha
<gcampinha@wareham.ma.us>, David Pichette <dpichette@wareham.ma.us>, crsr63@verizon.net

Subject: Site Plan Review - Master Millwork, Inc

All,

Please review the attached Site Plan Review plans for Master Millwork, Inc. seeking construction of a 43, 400
square foot custom woodwork manufacturing building adjacent to the existing Master Millwork facility, located at
55 Charlotte Furnace Road, Assessor’s Map 105 Lot MA2 in the R-60 Zoning District.

Please forward comments to our department in preparation for the Public Hearing being held on August 10th.

Thank you.

cc:  Police Department
Fire Department
Water Department
Health Department
Building Department
EMS
Municipal Maintenance
Charles Rowley
Conservation Commission

Thank you,

Sonia Raposo

Assistant to the Planning Department
Town of Wareham

Phone: (508) 291-3100 Ext. 6500




